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Statement - March 2020 

Given the current circumstances, all meetings related to the Strategic Programme for Primary Care  
will be cancelled for the next three months. 

The Programme Management Office is working to identify which of the pre-planned actions and/or products can be expedited to better 
support Clusters, Health Boards and primary care providers with their operational response to covid19. 

If you have identified any deliverables that would support service delivery at this time please contact: Stacey.forde@wales.nhs.uk  

Examples of key actions being expedited at this time include: 
 Release of an online solution to report the levels of pressure and escalation within general practice (24 March 2020) 

 Rapid delivery of an online solution to support the reporting of ‘light touch’ Access Standards 

For further updates and progress on delivering the solutions above, please follow the Twitter page: @SPPCWales 

The programme would like to thank and recognise the tremendous efforts and work being undertaken by all stakeholders during this very 
demanding period. 
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